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9th August 2023 

Development Plan Submissions, 

Strategic and Economic Development, 

City Hall, 

Anglesea Street, 

Cork, 

T12 T997.  

Re: Adopted Variation No. 1 of the Cork City Development Plan 2022-2028 

A chara, 

The Office of the Planning Regulator (the Office) acknowledges the adoption of Variation 

No. 1 (the Variation) to the Cork City Development Plan 2022-2028 (the Development 

Plan) by the members of Cork City Council on 8th May 2023. 

The Office considers the adopted Variation to be consistent with in the requirements of 

Recommendation 1 (Car Parking Zones) of the Office’s submission to the proposed 

Variation. 

The Office acknowledges the adoption of Variation No. 1 of the Cork City Development 

Plan 2022-2028 and looks forward to continued engagement with Cork City Council in 

the implementation of national policy at the local level. 

Is mise le meas, 

____ 

 

Anne Marie O’Connor 

Deputy Regulator and Director of Plans Evaluations 

_____ 
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